TELEPHONE 423-7506

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER
36 FURNESS WITHY BUILDING

HALIFAX, N. S.

PLEASE ADDRESS
ALL COMMUNICATIONS
TO THE
SURVEYORS

December 12th, 1963.

The Secretary,
London,

Cable Ship "LORD KELVIN"

Dear Sirs

I enclose a letter dated 10th December 1963 from
the Owners of this ship requesting postponement of Hull and
Machinery Special Surveys following a General Examination and
completion of regular survey. I would be glad if you would air mail

a reply to this office at your earliest convenience.

Yours truly,

& ;- 4
7 M N o T

LMY/es Surveyor.
Encl.-1
c.Cs Montreal
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